
Meeting Cancelled 

Special School Board Meeting, February 7, 2024 

 

The Okeechobee County School Board Special Meeting scheduled for Wednesday, 
February 7, 2024 at 1:00 p.m. has been cancelled.  The next meeting will be held 
Tuesday, February 20, 2024, 6:00 p.m.  

 

The meeting will be in the School Board Administrative Office, room 304, 700  S .W.  
2 n d  Avenue ,  Okee chobe e .  The public is invited to attend.  For more information 
please call 863-462-5000 x 1026. 

 


